
BKF ENGINEERS 

1730 N. First Street, Suite 600, San Jose, CA  95112 | 408.467.9100 

February 25, 2022 

BKF No. 20180481 

Angela Galatolo 

4350 El Camino Real 

Los Altos, CA 94022 

Transmitted Via Email 

Subject: 4350 El Camino Real, Los Altos 

Story Pole Certification 

Angela: 

This is to state that in accordance with the City of Los Altos building code, BKF Engineers, on February 9, 2022, has 

staked the location of six story poles. Subsequently on February 24, 2022, BKF Engineers surveyed the top 

elevation of the story poles. 

Top story pole elevations: 

Story Pole Number 9001 – 123.53 feet 

Story Pole Number 9002 – 123.51 feet 

Story Pole Number 9003 – 124.03 feet 

Story Pole Number 9004 – 123.66 feet 

Balloon Number 9005 – 123.56 feet 

Balloon Number 9006 – 123.58 feet 

(See attached exhibit for location of story poles.) 

The staking was performed under the direction of the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

BKF Engineers 

_________________________________ 

Jose Gonzalo Garcia 

Project Surveyor 

P.L.S. No. 8315
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4350 El Camino Second SP Failure

Angela Galatolo <angiegalatolo@gmail.com>
Mon 3/28/2022 2:02 PM
To: Radha Hayagreev <rhayagreev@losaltosca.gov>;Sean Gallegos <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>

Hi Sean, 

Please see photo below. A different SP landed on three of our customers cars. 

Angie 
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Sent from my iPhone
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4350 El Camino QR Code & Notification

Angela Galatolo <angiegalatolo@gmail.com>
Thu 3/24/2022 10:45 AM
To: Radha Hayagreev <rhayagreev@losaltosca.gov>;Sean Gallegos <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>

Please see snapshots below: The QR code on billboards and notification posted yesterday. Thanks, 
Angie 
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Sent from my iPhone
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Public Notice Posted on 4350 El Camino

Angela Galatolo <angiegalatolo@gmail.com>
Mon 3/7/2022 4:53 PM
To: Radha Hayagreev <rhayagreev@losaltosca.gov>;Sean Gallegos <sgallegos@losaltosca.gov>

Hi Sean and Radha,


Please see snapshots below. Public Notice is posted. 


Thanks!


Angie 
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